
 

Pre-Season 2019/20 
As the Build Season kicks off here is a mini overview of everything that 

happened over the pre-season.  
 

 
We had the amazing opportunity to greatly serve 

our community in many different ways, from 
helping recycle to helping at the food bank. 
Windsor and the surrounding communities 
greatly support our team, therefore it is our 

duty and 
privilege to 
return the 

favor! 
 

 



 
 
 

 
Now to make a robot, our team needs money so our devoted team 

members ventured to local businesses to fundraise. Through our efforts 
and our sponsors we were able to raise over a thousand dollars! Our 
website will soon be updated to list all the sponsors. Here are a few: 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 

 
Finally, as we begin to enter the 

Build Season our team begins to divide 
into four subgroups:  Web, Build, 
Programming, and Imagery. Students 
can choose one or more of these 
subgroups to ensure we are well 
prepared for the competition. Note that 
students must contribute 50 build hours 
during the six week Build Season. These 
50 hours are not too difficult to achieve 
so do not stress and just have fun! 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 

B.T.S. (Behind the Scenes) 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


